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Dear William,

In my letter of 6 January I committed to provide the Petitions Committee with 
quarterly updates on progress in relation to improvements at Dyfi Bridge and 
the surrounding area. 

Following a recent site visit and a review of options previously identified, I can 
confirm that I intend to provide funding to progress work to develop options for 
a new crossing upstream of the existing bridge. This will not include a bypass 
of Machynlleth.

I also enclose an updated annex showing current progress on the potential 
short term interventions.

I will write again with a further update at the end of March.

  04 February 2014


